
The Quadra Weekly Briefing 

Dear Quadra Community, 
 

We are busy preparing for two Earth Day assemblies that will take place next Wednesday.  Our fantastic 

PAC will be hosting a movie night next Friday, April 21st.  Permission and pizza order forms for our movie 

have been sent home and need to be returned to the school by Tuesday April 18th.  This is our first 

movie night since prior to the pandemic and we are very excited.  In other news, PAC is in real need of 

volunteers for a number of activities ranging from this weekend’s bottle drive to supporting weeding 

and gardening at the school.  Please see the PAC section of this Briefing.  

Looking Ahead 
 

• April 19 

o Earth Day Assemblies 

• May 2 

o PAC Meeting 

• May 3  

o Early dismissal for Student-Led Conferences 

• May 4 

o Student-Led Conferences after school 

• May 19 

o Pro-D no school 

• May 22 

o Victoria Day stat holiday – no school 

 

News from Our Wonderful PAC 

Please join us on Friday, April 21 in our school gym for a Movie Night featuring a screening of Strange 

World. Doors will open at 5:15pm and the movie will start at 6:00pm.  Pizza order forms are due on 

Monday and all proceeds will go to the PAC.  A concession will also be open selling juice and chips in 

support of the PAC.   Families are welcome to bring their own snacks or dinner as well as blankets and 

pillows to make a cozy viewing spot.  We hope to see you there! 

Our bottle drive is happening this Sunday from 10AM-2PM, please bring your empties! 

 

We are also seeking volunteers for several upcoming events.  Please get in touch with us if you can 

support - ecolequadraschoolpac@gmail.com  

mailto:ecolequadraschoolpac@gmail.com


-We are seeking parent volunteers to support with weeding and gardening at the school.  If you have 

time to spare to beautify the school grounds please get in touch with your teacher. 

-Welcome to Kindergarten May 17 from 3-4PM, we are needing a volunteer to help run the PAC 

booth.  Set up is already handled, but need someone to man the booth.  Additionally, we need 3-4 

people to help with cleanup from 4-430. 

-Next bottle drive on April 16 requires a lead, if you are able to assist from 10-2 on that day please get in 

touch with the PAC.  We will also be including a garden works party, bring your green thumb. 

-We are in need of another lead for the upcoming Quadra's Got Talent to support Erica in the role.  The 

event will be held virtually.  If you are able to help please get in touch with Erica directly 

at quadrashines@gmail.com 

 

Have a wonderful, safe weekend! 
 
Connor McCoy 
Principal 
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